
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
8th August 2006 
 
 
Sisters of Charity, 
St. Oliver’s Nursing Home, 
Merrion Rd., 
Dublin 4. 

 
 

 Inspection Report 
Re:  Inspection of St. Oliver’s Nursing Home  under the Health ( Nursing 
Homes ) Act, 1990 and the Nursing Homes ( Care & Welfare ) Regulations, 
1993. 
 
 

 
Dear Sisters, 
 
 
The Nursing Homes Inspection Team  visited  St. Oliver’s Nursing Home on 
27/07/06. 
 
There were 25 residents on this date.  The Nursing Home is currently registered  for  
28  residents. 
 
The above nursing home was found to be in substantial compliance with the Health 
(Nursing Homes) Act, 1990 and subsequent regulations at the time of inspection. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
  ____________________                      ____________________ 

  Senior Area Medical Officer                  Asst. Director Public Health Nursing 
    Inspection Team Member                           Inspection Team Member 
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